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Highway Superintendent Report: 06/16/2021 * Larry White 
 
We have completed shoulders, ditching and 2 small blast areas on the Backus 
road. 
 
We have added patch on Kimble Hill to the guide rails in prep for paving to 
reduce wash outs. 
 
We have replaced a section of shoulder on the Hill road with clay and stone to 
repair wash outs. 
 
We have blasted 2 small sections on the Mackin road seasonal section and 
repaired wash outs. 
 
We have cut brush on the Blanchard Hill road and are now cutting on seasonal 
section of Blackmer road in prep for road work. 
 
We have completed mowing roadsides for the first time. 
 
We have cut shoulders on the Curtis, Silver Hill Center and South sections and 
the Spicer roads.  
 
There is a change in CHIP’s Funds that I have adjusted to present.  
 
 I thank the men for a productive month. 
 
 
 

 


